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April 21, 2021 
 
“Христос воскрес із мертвих, смертію смерть подолав, і тим що в гробах життя 
дарував.” 
“Christ is risen from the dead, trampling death by death and those in the tombs, giving life.” 
“Христос воскрес із мертвих, смертію смерть подолав, і тим що в гробах життя 
дарував.” 

 
Dear Parish Member:  
 
Normally around this time of the year the Pastoral Council would hold the AGM with parish 
members and would be reviewing what has been done in 2020 in support of our church 
community and planning for the next term of office. 
 
Because of the pandemic and with the restrictions in place to keep us safe, the Pastoral Council 
has had to change the way we have carried out our events, parish duties and attended to 
necessary parish business. 
 
As a result of the discussions at the Pastoral Council meeting of March 24, 2021 and with the 
approval from Fr. Bo, a decision was made to forward all the AGM 2021 information to our 
members for review by post, email or in person when possible. 
 
Please review the following attachments and kindly respond as requested. 

1. Proposed Pastoral Council Executive list for 2021 
2. Audited Financial Statements 
3. Updated Membership Form for 2021 
4. Proposed Parish Budget for 2021 

 

• If you have any general questions or concerns, please address them with Fr. Bo, 
 Phone:780 340 3726, email: fr.nahachewsky@eeparchy.com or a member of the Pastoral 
Council. 

• If you have Financial Statement and/or Budget questions, please address them with Alex 
Schabel, Finance Committee Chair: Phone: 780 908 3339, email: aschabel14@gmail.com 
 

We are grateful to be able to celebrate the Divine Liturgy in person for the past few months as 
well as on-line through the “magic of technology”.  
Our heartfelt thanks to Fr. Bo for all that he done for our parish and to Jess, and Joseph, Theo 
and Seraphine for the beautiful singing of the recorded Divine Liturgy. 
 
Thank you for your prayers and generous continued support towards the needs of our Parish 
especially during these difficult times. 
My God continue to bless you and your families with health, peace, and keeps you safe. 
 
Dormition Pastoral Council  
File hs. 
 


